We are so excited for your “future bulldog” to start kindergarten with us and for you to join our
Lincoln School family! Thank you for pre-registering your child and making school a priority from
the start! We would love for you to join our Facebook page (Lincoln Attendance Center) and
follow us on Twitter (@LACBULLDOGS) to get all of our information and updates quickly. Also,
please log back in to TeacherEase during district-wide registration beginning Monday, July 24th
in order to finalize registration, update records, and find out who your child’s teacher will be for
the school year. We will need a copy of your student’s birth certificate, a physical examination,
lead screening, and immunization record prior to beginning kindergarten. Finally, we would
appreciate you telling friends and family of incoming kindergarteners (who will be 5 by 9-1-23)
about this online registration! #bulldogpride



